
  
  

To Principal Researchers & Participants 
in RIMS Joint Usage/Research Center Projects 

 
 

Request regarding indication in Research Paper Acknowledgements 
 
In November 2018, RIMS was certified as one of the International Joint 
Usage/Research Centers (Int’l JU/RCs) by the Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, 
Science and Technology (MEXT).  
In this regard, we would cordially request to indicate RIMS in acknowledgements in 
your papers of research carried out with support from RIMS Int’l JU/RC projects. 
Please refer to the example at the bottom.  
 
The indication of RIMS in your papers will have significant and crucial effects on the 
evaluation of RIMS Int’l JU/RC by MEXT.  Without the indication, the papers could 
not be counted as achievements of the Int’l JU/RC.  
 
We greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation in advance. 
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